From: Yukesh Saravanan <yukesh.saravanan@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 5:07 PM

To: Executivedirector-MSSRF <executivedirector@messrf.res.in>
Subject: Deepest condolences on the demise of Sir. Swaminathan.

Dear Soumya Madam,

The news of the demise of Sir. M.S.Swaminathan shook me.

Sir Swaminathan has immensely loved the Nilgiris, as I've heard from people around.

The people of Nilgiris are always bestowed on him for his formulation of MSP for green tea leaf. The small tea growers did
avow the glory of MS Swaminathan's colossal contribution during their relay fast in the past week.

My heartfelt condolences to you and the beloved family. May
the departed soul rest in peace...!!

Kind Regards,
Yukesh Saravanan,
The Nilgiris,
94893223384



